
3rd  December 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

4B DOJO Reward

At the beginning of Term 1, the children in 4B decided that when they gained a class total of 1,500 dojo points, they

would like to have a pyjama, pizza and movie party! The children have been working extremely hard during these first

two terms, with making the right choices, being kind, helpful and joining in with learning activities. I am proud to tell

you that the class have reached their total and earned their reward.

The reward will take place on Thursday 9th December

From 1pm that day, children will be able to change into appropriate pajamas or comfortable clothes to watch a U rated

movie of their choice. We will also be ordering margherita pizza to enjoy so please advise if there are any allergies.

We are extremely proud of the children for their determination to follow the Rainbow Rules. If you have any questions

regarding this event, please do not hesitate to write in your child’s contact book or contact me through the office

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs K Baird

4B Class Teacher


